
 

Mundford Pre-school CIO, Mundford Village Hall, St. Leonards Street, Mundford, Norfolk IP26 5DW 
T. 07787 205924  E. mundfordpreschool@gmail.com 

Registered Charity No.  1183722 

 

 

 

02 December 2021 

 

 

Dear Mr Nelson and Mrs Godbold, 

Following our announcement on 4 October 2021 of the proposal to transfer 
the Mundford Preschool into an early year’s foundation stage unit based at 
Mundford Church of England Primary Academy, a formal six-week public 
consultation on the proposal has now been completed. 

Further to a general meeting of the Mundford Preschool Trustees, on 
Thursday 02 December 2021, the responses to the online survey, online 
meetings and the staff and parents questions have all been reviewed and the 
decision has been taken to proceed with the closure of Mundford Preschool 
CIO and to transfer the Mundford Preschool CIO to Mundford Church of 
England Primary Academy. 

All trustees were in agreement with this decision. 

We look forward to  discussing next steps with DNEAT and the Federated 
Governing Body and Trustees at Mundford Church of England Primary 
Academy. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mundford Preschool CIO Trustees 

 

 

 
 
 


